Elizabeth Titus

I'm writing in response to the draft Washington state requirement of legibility at 25 feet or lettering
size at least a half inch in height. In our laboratories, we have a couple of very small containers of
hazardous waste that are used to accumulate very small amounts of hazardous waste. When each
container is full, it is lab packed with others for shipping and disposal. Labels with larger lettering
would not fit on these small containers. Larger containers are impractical because of limited hood
space.



